Gentet, Matthias

From: Whittingham, Gideon

Sent: 06 September 2017 13:24

To: Planning

Subject: FW: Camden build 2016/7088/P

Gideon Whittingham BA BSc DipTP
Senior Planning Officer
Development Management
Regeneration and Planning
Supporting Communities

London Borough of Camden

Telephone: 020 7974 5180
Web: camden.gov.uk

2nd floor

Town Hall Extension (WC1H 8EQ)
5 Pancras Square

London N1C 4AG

Please consider the environment before printing this email.

From: Humphrey, Margaret On Behalf Of Mayor of Camden

Sent: 05 September 2017 16:05

To: McDonald, Neil <Neil.McDonald@camden.gov.uk>; Whittingham, Gideon
<Gideon.Whittingham@camden.gov.uk>; Bushell, Alex <Alex.Bushell@camden.gov.uk>
Subject: FW: Camden build

Dear all,

Another objection for your attention

Many thanks

Margaret

Margaret Humphrey

Mayor's Officer

Telephone: 020 7974 2727

Sent: 05 September 2017 1Z:



To: Mayor of Camden <rsc_MayorofLondon@camden.gov.uk>
Subject: Camden build

Dear Mayor Cotton

it is with great interest in the preservation of the Temple building I email. I want to say NO to any thoughts
of its demolition. It is acknowledged that Sir Arthur Conon Doyle was greatly involved in this building. It is
an iconic Camden building which adds greatly to the relevant history and ambience that is Camden...
Regards CP



